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Oregons system of mail in voting has functioned well and there is no need to change 

this system. I am proud of how Oregon runs it's elections. I live in Portland but have 

many family members that live in remote and rural parts of the state and making in-

person voting would put an extra burden on them. I support the current system that 

make mail in ballots the standard for all Oregonians.  


